April 20, 2017

‘Members present Lucille Noel, Dawn Marshall, Ed Millette, Michelle Plunkett,
Mardy Friary, Joyce Lemay
Members excused Kate Rafferty-Hall

Minutes read and approved by Dawn and Mardy

Treasurer report
500.00 left in budget
Non lapsing 2,435.59

Lucille purchased a flat of pansy for the town hall sign.

We discussed our telephone pole journey. There are a total of 101 poles.

We also discussed what type of flags we should consider. Should they be banner
type or a basic flag style.

Where should we place the flags. We thought one on either end of Main St. Then
concentrate by Grange Hall, starting at Center Rd. We hope to acquire 7 flags for
now.

Ed will look into flag prices.

The stakes are in for the Historic Main St. signs. We will take a look to see if
placement is okay. Jim will also take a look at placement.

The Perry-Mann’s submitted their Barn Easement Application.
The Kojigian’s received an assessment grant for their barn.

Ed Pape barn talk this Saturday.

Meeting adjourned 8:00



